
Thomas Creek Wetlands Entrance
Project Awarded

Thank you!  Community input from you and many others helped us 
create a plan for the Thomas Creek Wetland Entrance Project that 
will enhance our community and provide safety improvements for 

pedestrians and bicyclists. 

We are excited to tell you that the Fairport Industrial Development 
Agency has awarded the bid for the project.   

April 2024 - Special Newsletter



The competitively bid project was awarded to Wayside 
Contractors.  The $109,445 cost of the project will be offset by 

a generous $50,000 grant from our partners the New York 
State Canal Corporation. Construction to begin shortly.

For more information, follow the project here:
https://fairportoced.org/fairport-oced-thomas-creek-wetlands-

entrance-project/
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